April 14, 2016

Janice Bonenfant
City Clerk

41 Green St.
Concord, NH 03301

Dear Ms. Bonenfant:

My name is Tim Dillon. I'm writing you to request that a portion of Bow Street (from Hope Ave.
to Broad Ave.) be closed on Saturday, June 4, 2016 for a block party. Please note that if it rains
on that day we paln to move it to the following Saturday, June 11. Oh, and by the way, we plan
to have the block party from 3pm to about 10pm.

Tim Dillon
54 Bow Street
Concord, NH 03301
603 545-2054
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